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August 3, 1955

My, Charles Terrell
1025 West Mulberry
Ft, Collins, Colorade

Dear Sip:

This letter is being written with reference to our telephone
conversation about the well that Kd Drilling drilled on the
Terrell property.

Our rules and regulations list several paragraphs that pertain
to plugging and clearing up the lease, These main articles are
found in the following paragraphs 319(j), 337, 338, and 340.

Enclosed you will find a eopy of the Rules and Regulations,
the new law, and a copy of the plugging record of the well in
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Very truly yours,

OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
DVR/mm , 5.V, Togers, Petroleun Enginesr
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